
E.I.P.’s Secure Hosted Exchange, which utilizes its 
innovative Customer Portal, eliminates capital expenditures, 
management overhead and the complex processes businesses 
face as they manage their messaging environments. 

Secure Hosted Exchange

Features & Benefits
•	Easy, Web-based Access 

•	Unlimited Storage

•	Embedded Spam and Virus Protection

•	Optimized Performance.  Ubiquitour utilizes Akamai IP 
Acceleration Technology, which dynamically plots the 
fastest path between user and e-mail, thereby assuring 
users will always have quick and reliable access to 
Outlook, Outlook Web and Mobile Device applications, 
regardless of location or what is happening on the 
Internet.  The result?  Faster Internet.  Increased 
Mobility.  High Availability  

•	Simple administration tools help manage e-mail routing, 
aliases, groups, users, mailbox storage, forwarding, 
passwords and client configuration in real time

•	Windows Server Configuration and Active Directory are 
not required

•	Migrate users at their own pace with “Domain Routing” 
and “Outlook Configuration” features

•	Experience all the features of OWA, including mail 
notifications, calendar reminders, public folders, 
contacts, tasks, SharePoint documents, and global 
address list access

•	Empower end users (and save administrative time) by 
allowing them to set up accounts, access email settings 
for mobile devices, view mailbox usage and reset their 
own passwords

•	View live spam statistics and zero-hour virus alerts 

•	Supported with 24 x 7 Phenomenal Customer Care ™
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